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To the Parents/Guardians of Ubah Medical Academy 2017-18 seniors: 

It’s hard to believe that the end of the school year is almost here.  Our 

seniors are anxiously awaiting the year end festivities!  Enclosed is 

information about graduation, as well as other important year end 

announcements.  

  

Important Dates:  
May 24       Deadline for paying Cap/Gown Fee ($40 Cash ONLY)  

           Graduation  

May 28       NO SCHOOL – Memorial Day  

June 1         Seniors pick up Cap/Gowns in Ms. Rachael’s office  

           Last Senior Day for those with Senior Privileges           

ALL SENIOR BOOKS MUST BE TURNED IN!  

June 4-7     School for seniors who don’t have Senior Privileges  

June 7         Finals for all seniors taking finals starting at 8:30am  

June 14      Last Day of School - Awards Day  

June 14      ALL seniors must arrive at St Kate’s @ 2:30         

Graduation Ceremony at St Kate’s @ 4:00   

June 18      Summer School Starts at Ubah   

* Caps & Gowns are required for the ceremony. Seniors must have their 

gowns pressed and with them the night of graduation. Students will not be 
allowed to participate in the ceremony without a cap and gown. Students 
should dress up for this event!  
  

Graduation Information  
Graduation will be held on Thursday, June 14th at 4:00 pm.  Seniors MUST 

arrive by 2:30. The ceremony will be held at the O’Shaunnessy Auditorium 

on the campus of St Catherine’s located at 2004 Randolph Ave in St Paul.  

The ceremony will start promptly at 4:00pm.   

  



PLEASE NOTE:  St Kate’s DOES NOT ALLOW balloons or flowers in their 

facility.  Please Do NOT bring balloons or flowers to the graduation 

ceremony!  

  

  

Diploma Pick-up  

Seniors who have not completed all of their graduation requirements and 

those who owe money for books/fees, will not have a signed diploma in 

their diploma cover on the night of graduation.  Once all requirements have 

been completed and grades are final, and books are paid for, students may 

pick up their signed diploma from the counseling office.  Diplomas will NOT 

be mailed out since they cannot be replaced if they are lost in the mail.    

  

Final Note  

It truly has been a pleasure to have had the opportunity to work with your 

sons/daughters here at Ubah.  I wish them all the best in the future! Thank 

you for all the support you have given me, your student, and Ubah!     

  
Thanks to all of you!  
Rachael DuRose, School Counselor  
Ubah Medical Academy 952-540-

2947  
rachael.durose@umahs.org  
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